
                                         Contact Us 

Hempfield Church of the Brethren 
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 246, East Petersburg PA 17520 

Physical Location: 1186 Stevens Street, Manheim PA 17545  
Website: www.hempfieldcob.org 

Our staff members are here to help when you need them. Please feel free to 
contact them if you have a need. 

Doug Hinton – Senior Pastor 
Cell: 717-951-5290; E-mail: doug@hempfieldcob.org  

Scheduled Day Off: Monday 

Geoff Davis – Associate Pastor 
Home: 717-569-6284; E-mail: gdavis6320@comcast.net 

Laura Meiser – Music Director & Children’s Ministry Co-Coordinator 
Cell: 717-689-0465; E-mail: laura@hempfieldcob.org 

Emmy Schott – Children’s Ministry Co-Coordinator 
Cell: 717-333-8216; E-mail: emmy@hempfieldcob.org 

Irene Hershey – Administrator 
Phone: 717-898-0181; E-mail: office@hempfieldcob.org 
Office Hours: Monday - Friday 9:00 A.M. to 3:00 P.M. 

Please submit bulletin information to Irene by Wednesday noon.  

HCOB Family Facts 
General Offering for July 16, 2023 =  

General Fund $ 12,717.00 
Amount needed weekly to meet budget = $10,094 

 

Building Fund for July 16, 2023 = $ 100.00 

 

                     

                                         
                        
 

This Week @ H.C.O.B. 
 
Today:                                                   Wednesday: 

      6:00pm Youth Swim at Barnes              Doug Vacation 
 
Monday:                                               Thursday: 
    Doug Vacation                                      Doug Vacation  
                                                                    6:30pm Praise Band 
                                                        
Tuesday:                                               Friday:   

     Doug Vacation                                       Doug Vacation 
     7:00pm QE Brass Rehearsal   

   

 

 
Sunday, July 23, 2023 
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mailto:gdavis6320@comcast.net
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PRELUDES  

 
 WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

 HEMPFIELD HAPPENINGS:  Youth Mission Update 
 

 OPENING PRAYER 

 

 CALL TO WORSHIP      Psalm 37:30-40  
 

 TIME OF PRAISE              How Great is Our God 

     Amazing Grace (Chains) 

 

                       Children are Invited to Children’s Church 
                                                 
 SCRIPTURE   Genesis 5:1-8, 25-32 

 

 SPECIAL MUSIC           When the Saints          
                                                               Luke Hinton & Geoff Davis 

 MORNING PRAYER & LORD’S PRAYER 

   

 SCRIPTURE   Genesis 6:1-12 

 

 MESSAGE     Generations and Wickedness 
 

 *HYMN           Wonderful Grace of Jesus        #150 

 

 *BENEDICTION        
 

 *POSTLUDE                  

 *Those who are able are invited to stand 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                       Preacher – Doug Hinton 

                       Worship Leader – Al Shuss 

                       Accompanist – Jen Hinton 

 Praise Band Leader – Laura Meiser          

 Sound Tech –Rich Bushong & Jamie Bushong 

                         Video Tech – Doug Howard 

 

 

 
PREPARE YOUR HEARTS FOR WORSHIP NEXT SUNDAY 

BY READING AHEAD!  Next Sunday, Doug Hinton will be 

preaching on Genesis 6:9-22. Please read and prayerfully study 

this passage this week as we prepare to worship together.  

 

 

 

Sunday School This Week:  

New Study – Pattern of Evidence: Exodus by Tim Mahoney 

July 23 – Multiplication & Slavery – Donna Reed 

July 30 – No Class – Annual Conference Report-Ed & Janice 

Haldeman 

August 6 – Judgement – Galen Brumbaugh 

August 13 – Exodus & Conquest – Donna Reed 

August 20 – Conclusion – Galen Brumbaugh 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship Today 
 



 

 

 

LOOKING AHEAD…   
 

 

 

 

September 4 – Labor Day – Church Office Closed 

September 10 – Rally Day & Chicken Barbecue 

September 10 – 2-Cent-A-Meal Offering 

September 17 – Communion 

September 22 & 23 – Disaster Relief Auction 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for the 99 pounds of food contributed to 

the pantry in June.  Also thank you for the $100.00 

contributed in June. 

 

In June, the pantry served 520 children, 867 adults, 

364 seniors for a total of 1,751 people served.  The 

pantry registered eight new families in June.   

Current items requested are: Mac and cheese, Spaghetti sticks, Cereal, 

Canned mixed vegetables, Large peanut butter, large jelly, Canned 

tuna. 

Beginning August 23, clients will come into the building to select their 

food items as was done before Covid. We will be using more 

volunteers.  If you have any members at your church that would be 

interested in volunteering on a Monday or Wednesday, let me know. 

There is also a need for a volunteer with a pick-up truck to collect food 

items at grocery stores.  Any questions, email or call me……717-682-

2206 (cell).  Diane Gerlach 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

   Calling all softball fans! 
Hempfield COB has two softball games 

this week. Monday 8:15pm against 

Manheim Brethren at Manheim Pool. The 

team would greatly appreciate the support 

from the church and hopes to see as many 

as possible make it out to the games. 

 

 

 

 

 
The annual Brethren Disaster Relief Auction will be held on September 22 

and 23, 2023, at the Lebanon EXPO Center.  The expenses for the food items 

are on the rise and total approximately $15,000.00.  We are asking for 

donations to help defer these expenses to allow a greater portion of the income 

to go to the Disaster Relief Fund.  We appreciate that many of your already 

donate your time; however, any monetary donation that you give will advance 

this project.  All income received goes to the Brethren Disaster Relief 

Auction.  If you have any questions, contact the Food Committee Chair, Lois 

Roop at clroop@verizon.net or by phone:  717-954-2278. 

Please make checks payable to:  Brethren Disaster Relief Auction (BDRA) 

with Food Committee in the memo line.  Send checks to the following 

address: 

Evelyn Dehmey, Treasurer 

164 Vinegar Ferry Road 

Marietta, PA  17547 

 

If anyone is interested in helping in the kitchen on Friday or Saturday, please 

contact Lois Roop directly. 

 

Thank You 

 

Announcements 
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